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To all NULCA Members 
 
 

Excavation Course - Working Group 
Expression of Interest 

 
 
On behalf of the President and the Committee, I am calling for members with expertise 
and experience in Excavation and Non-destructive Digging to form a subject matter 
expert working group to assist in the creation and development of the next NULCA 
course. 
 
It is anticipated that the first meeting will be held on 15-16 March 2012 at JB Hunter 
Technology, Sydney, in the Nirimba Education Precinct, Quakers Hill. 
 
To get the process started I would ask that if any member has any document, 
operating procedure, standard or other information that you have or use.  In addition if 
you have any Utility specifications or standards, then these are also of great interest. 
 
After I receive all the initial information I will forward copies to all those members who 
want to be involved before the first meeting. 
 
After we get the planning and development for this course up and running we will then 
be undertaking the same process for a course in Ground Penetrating Radar. 
 
If you think that you can help, then please do.  By everyone working together we can 
build a stronger NULCA. 
 
 
John Croxson 
Training and Education 
Committee Member 
 
13 February 2012 


